
Per State  
Superintendent  
Karen Salmon, all 
AACPS school buildings 
will stay closed for the 
remainder of the aca-
demic year. Please visit, 
AACPS.ORG for 
eLearning information 
and the most up to date 
releases from school  
officials. 

June 18 
Last Day of School for 
Students 

June 18 
5th Grade digital  
promotion, 9 am 

June 15, 16, 17, 18 
Pick up for student  
belongings, see schedule 

Dear Marley Elementary Families,  
 

This is the final newsletter of the 2019-2020 school year. To 
say that this year has been unlike any other is an understatement for 
sure. When I waved goodbye to our Marley Mustangs on March 13th, I 
could not have imagined that we would not report back to our building. I 
could not have imagined that our students would continue their learning 
via Google platforms and that Mrs. Morgan and I would visit classrooms 
through our computer screens.  

Through the last two marking periods, we conducted school and 
learning in a new way like never before. I cannot express how grateful 
and proud I am of each student and family that committed to our 
continuity learning plan for students. I know it wasn’t easy. I know at 
times it was frustrating. But you exhibited our school motto, “I Can. I 
Will.” You are to be applauded.  

I wish to also take this opportunity, to commend our teachers, 
instructional staff, secretarial staff, and custodians for their work and 
dedication during this school closure. You maintained classroom 
communities and provided instruction on a format that you learned 
within a few weeks' time.  You reached out to families and assisted 
them as best you could.  You kept our building clean and maintained. You 
demonstrated care, concern, and commitment. Thank you!  

We will provide students and families the opportunity to secure 
students’ belongings. A schedule is included in our school newsletter 
Please refer to the schedule to see your child’s scheduled time of 
pickup. If you have children in multiple grades or classes, please email 
our assistant principal at mrmorgan@aacps.org or me at tkelly-
molock@aacps.org. Include your children’s names and each child’s 
teacher. We will arrange one time to pick up all your students’ 
belongings.  

As soon as we receive information regarding the plan for the fall 
reopening of schools we will communicate them with our community. I 
wish you a happy and safe summer. Take care of yourselves and each 
other.  

Educationally Yours,  

Tamara Kelly-Molock 

Principal 

Missy Morgan  

Assistant Principal 

Marley Elementary School 

715 Cooper Road 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

410-222-6414 June 2020 

mailto:mrmorgan@aacps.org
mailto:tkelly-molock@aacps.org
mailto:tkelly-molock@aacps.org


Please see the list below regarding the pick up your student (s) belongings from 
Marley Elementary School.  If you have  

multiple children at the school, please contact tkelly-molock@aacps.org or 
mrmorgan@aacps.org to arrange a pick up day and time. 

June 15th 

8:00 to 10:00 

Ms. Lemaster 

Ms. Taddeo 

Ms. Schindel 

Ms. Gehrig 

Ms. Haynie 

June 15th 
12:00 to 2:00 

Ms. Montgomery 

Mrs. Camela 

Ms. Colebrook 

Ms. Sistek 

Ms. Lanni 

June 16th 
8:00 to 10:00  

Ms. Hebb 

Mrs. Haspert 

Mrs. Whitley 

Ms. Rode 

Ms. McKenzie 

June 16th 
12:00 to 2:00 

Ms. Lopez 

Ms. Eckert 

Ms. Snider 

Ms. Vetock 

Ms. Scott 

June 18th 
12:00 to 2:00 

Mrs. Hromanik 

Ms. Bohanan 

Ms. Witmer 

Mrs. Gardner 

June 18th 
8:00 to 10:00 

Ms. Kvech 

Ms. Wilford 

Ms. Cottage 

Ms. Le (PM) 

Ms. Brown 

June 17th 
8:00 to 10:00 

Ms. Miller 

Mrs. Yancey 

Ms. Le (AM) 

Mrs. Gerczynski 

Ms. Wood 

June 17th 
12:00 to 2:00 

Mrs. Forster 

Mrs. Arbogast 

Ms. Beever 

Ms. Frusciante 



WE NEED PICTURES FOR THE 2019-2020 YEARBOOK! 
 

Do you have pictures from this school year that you would like 
to share?  With the closure of the schools we were unable to get 
as many pictures as we need to make the yearbook a success.  
We are looking for e-Learning, candid, outside, inside, fieldtrip, 
classroom, lunchroom, first day of school, and any other pic-
tures you may have. (Please note that not all pictures received will be used 
in the yearbook) 

Please submit these picture to Mr. Rauser by July 9, 2020 at 
MarleyYearbook@gmail.com 

Yearbook sales will continue until July 10, 2020.  All pur-
chased yearbooks will be available for pick up during the 
summer once they are received from LifeTouch. We will 
contact you directly when they arrive to arrange a pick-up 
date and time.  

Online Ordering 

Ybpay.lifetouch.com 

Code: 4360020 



Last updated 06/08/2020 
NOTICE:  ALL Registration is now open on the AACPS.org website 

STATUS OF SCHOOLS 

State Superintendent Karen Salmon announced on May 6, 2020 that the shutdown for all pub-
lic schools in Maryland would be extended through the end of the academic school year.  

eLEARNING INITIATIVE 

During this time away, our hope is for you to remain safe and healthy. Please ensure your stu-
dent(s) are joining their Google Classroom(s) each day for assignments, videos, and virtual in-
struction. AACPS eLearning educational resources.  Please call our hotline at 410-222-5001 for 
guidance.  Also, AACPS.org website has additional information regarding our eLearning pro-
gram.  Students are required to complete the graded assignments that are loaded into their 
individual teachers Google classroom, this includes cultural arts classes.  It is important that 
these assignments are completed. 

MEALS FOR CHILDREN 

Anne Arundel County Public Schools will serve free meals to children ages 2 to 18 at 60 sites 
across the county Monday thru Friday. Children will receive breakfast, lunch, and dinner in a 
single pickup. Adults may now pick up meals for children.  View a complete list of sites 
 

 
 

https://www.aacps.org/elearning
http://www.aacps.org/mealpickup







